
TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Brad Medrud, Planning Manager 

DATE: April 11, 2023 

SUBJECT: City of Tumwater Affordable Housing Actions 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 
 

This is a discussion item about the City’s efforts to support the creation of more affordable 
housing.  Please review the attached materials and be prepared to discuss. 

 

 
2) Background: 
 

At the Planning Commission’s March 14, 2023, Commissioners requested information on 
what actions the City has taken to address the need for affordable housing.  In addition, this 
information will be useful in preparation for the update of the Housing Element in the City’s 
Comprehensive Plan. 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

 None. 
 

 
6) Attachments: 
 

A. Memorandum 

B. Final Housing Action Plan 

C. Presentation 


